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As a homeowner, resident of sebastopol for 15 years, and a local physician, I am writing in
support of the ordinance to prohibit future gas station development in sebastopol. I am very
excited that Petaluma is taking a lead on this, and I hope sebastopol will also take this
important step. We will be moving towards a fossil-free future, and the sooner the better.
Please direct further development to support where we are going, not where we have come
from. 
Thank you 
Gary pace
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